
Memorandum
Item 9c

FOR: School Board Members
FROM: Chris Reitan
DATE: September 22, 2021
SUBJECT: CCSD PEAK 2021 Assessment Reports

During the spring semester some CCSD students engaged in the PEAK statewide assessments.  Included with 
this memo is report that outlines how CCSD students performed compared to their statewide peers in English 
Language Arts and Math.  District wide, CCSD generally performed above the statewide averages at each grade 
level.  CCSD has no information about our middle school students.  CMS was scheduled to test last spring and 
couldn’t due to a school closure related to COVID-19.  As a reminder the state is moving away from the PEAKs 
assessments except for science.  NWEA MAPs will be the new statewide assessment starting in spring 2022.

Suggested Motion:  This is an information item.  No motion for approval is required.


